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Northgold Annual General Meeting is 
Rescheduled for 29 June 2022

Stockholm, 18 May 2022. The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Northgold AB (“Northgold” or 
the “Company”) has decided to reschedule the Company’s Annual General Meeting for 
Wednesday, 29 June 2022. The meeting had previously been scheduled for Friday, 17 June 
2022.

For additional information, please contact the CEO:
“Mitch Vanderydt”
Mitchell J. Vanderydt, P.Eng, MBA
Email: ir@northgoldab.com
Website: www.northgoldab.com
Follow us: www.linkedin.com/company/northgold

About Northgold
Northgold is a Swedish gold exploration and development Company with multiple resource-stage 
projects in the Middle Ostrobothnia Gold Belt (MOGB) of Central Finland, including the Kopsa Gold-
Copper project and the Kiimala Trend Gold project. The Company strives to find and ultimately extract 
gold from under-prospected areas in Finland. Visit www.northgoldab.com for more information.
Augment Partners AB, tel. +46 8-604 22 55 info@augment.se, is acting as the Company's Certified 
Adviser.

Attachments

Northgold Annual General Meeting is Rescheduled for 29 June 2022

mailto:ir@northgoldab.com
http://www.northgoldab.com/
http://www.linkedin.com/company/northgold
http://www.northgoldab.com/
mailto:info@augment.se
https://storage.mfn.se/39684deb-ce3b-4f4e-8adb-d486832e5cf3/northgold-annual-general-meeting-is-rescheduled-for-29-june-2022.pdf

